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Ottawa, December 13, 1909.

Dear Mr. Smith,-

I have to acknowledge the re¬

ceipt of your letter of the 9th instant and its inclosure,

relative to Kegulations recently issued to the Indians

by the Semnnary of St. Sulpice with regard to the cutting

of wood; and to say that this matter is receiving the at-

tention of the Department.

Yours very truly,

R. C. Smith, Esq., K.C.,

179 St. James Street,

Montreal, Que.
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